
Message in English only 

 

Dear HIC Members, Friends and Allies,  

Please find below a relevant update regarding UN-Habitat that will soon renew the Steering Committee of the 

World Urban Campaign. 

Keep in mind that candidacies for the World Urban Campaign Steering Committee positions must be submitted 

before 29 April 2022 (midnight CET) 

You are kindly requested to share especially with representatives of grassroots and social movements, as an 

opportunity to widen grassroots participation. 

 

Kind regards,  

HIC-GS Team 

 

UN-Habitat will soon renew the Steering Committee of the World Urban Campaign as per the two-year election cycle. UN-Habitat thereby invites interested 

applicants to submit their candidacies for the World Urban Campaign Steering Committee positions before 29 April 2022 (midnight CET).   

The presentation of candidates and elections will be held online and the announcement of results will be on 24 June 2022 before the start of WUF11.   

This call is open to all WUC partner organizations (listed HERE). Please note that individuals applying must represent their organization. 

POSITIONS opened:  

 Two Co-Chairs, Steering Committee  

 Two chairs for each of the following constituencies:  

1. Local and Sub-national Authorities   

2. Research and Academia   

3. Civil Society Organizations   

4. Grassroots Organizations   

5. Women   

6. Parliamentarians   

7. Children and Youth   

8. Business and Industries   

9. Foundations and Philanthropies  

10. Professionals   

https://www.worldurbancampaign.org/
https://www.worldurbancampaign.org/partners


 

11. Parliamentarians    

12. Trade Unions and Workers   

13. Farmers   

14. Indigenous People   

15. Medias 

16. Older Persons 

Candidates may apply to the position of WUC Chair and/or one (only) of the 16 PCG Chairs positions. Candidates cannot be elected to more than one position. 

In case a candidate gathers the majority of votes for two positions, he/she will have to step down from one of the two. 

To apply: 

 Complete the application form (HERE) to introduce the candidate's experience relevant to the position.   

 Send their motivation letter signed by the head of their organization confirming that they will represent their organization - by email to UNHabitat-

WUC@un.org.  

The names of candidates with their statements of interest will be published online on the WUC website before 30 May 2022. The voting will start on 30 May and 

end on 20 June 2022.   

  

Please contact the WUC Secretariat for more information at UNHabitat-WUC@un.org. 
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Our mailing address is:  

unhabitat 

Nairobi 

Nairobi 00100 

Kenya  
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